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Memo

DATE:  July 31, 2020	
TO:	All Drivers	 
FROM:  Rita and Terri, Supervisors			
RE:	White Line service to Pine Point.
 
White Line service to The Pine Point area, (Clambake) will remain revised until Trolley season is over.  This means that we are NOT going East Grand Ave to the Clambake at this time. When you get the Cascade Plaza area and turn onto Miles Ave., (behind Radley’s) you may have to stop the bus on the side and wait a few minutes so you are not leaving your next stop (School St) early.  We have had complaints from passengers stating the buses are driving by School St almost 10 minutes early and also the Portland Drivers are getting complaints and are being asked to bring them to the STC because the Local bus left early. We have just about a month left of this crazy schedule and then times will be back to normal.

Thank you for being flexible during these trying times. It will get better.

Any questions please see Rita or Terri.  
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